EVENT NOTICE - Tuesday, November 5, 2024
Fargo Public School District #1

The following information is for media outlets for the purpose of assigning staff coverage to the event.

DAKOTA HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS TO VOLUNTEER TO RAKE LEAVES IN
NEIGHBORHOOD YARDS

It seems a rule of nature each fall that once the trees start shedding their leaves and lawns are
shrouded in undesirable debris, as soon as you rake up the discarded foliage from one molting
timber, the next is sure to drop its own, leaving an even grander assemblage of forsaken fronds in
its place.

WHAT: Volunteer Leaf Raking
WHEN: Thursday, November 7 from 12:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.
WHERE: Houses near Agassiz, 1305 9*" Avenue South, Fargo

Please reach out to Amy Stoa on Thursday for exact locations
CONTACT: Amy Stoa, Dakota positive behavior technician, stoaa@fargo.k12.nd.us or
701.466.3032 for more information.

Dakota High School students are picking up their rakes and lending a hand to the school’s
neighbors as they volunteer to help clean up leaves at houses near the Agassiz Building on
Thursday.

The students hope to visit multiple houses in the area to clean up yard waste over the course of
two hours on Thursday afternoon.

Dakota Positive Behavior Technician Amy Stoa has handed out flyers around the neighborhood to
gauge interest in having the students help with autumnal yard cleanup. If interest in help is high,

they will conduct a drawing to see which lucky houses will be visited by the helpful students.
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